
 

 

8th July 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Tapestry Learning Journal - A memory of your child’s achievements 
 
  
   
 
I think you’re very special, 

This year has b  

I’m so sad to see you go!   

We’ve done so much together,  

We’ve laughed and smiled and learned, 

After such an exciting journey, 

Enjoy the summer beak you’ve earned. 

Remember to come and visit, 

I would love to see you grow, 

You have a lot to learn ahead, 

But there’s one thing you should know: 

The thing that makes you wonderful, 

And will shine through all you do, 

Is just to be yourself,  

 

 

 Kind Regards 

 Reception Team   

 

 
Time has flown so quickly and 
you’ve all grown so fast,  
 
I can’t believe this year has gone 
and is now in the past.  
 
We’ve shared so many lovely times, 
with fun along the way, 
 
You learnt to do so many things 
and you’ve had so much time to 
play.  
 
It’s been so tough for all of us a 
year we’ll not forget about,  
 
So remember you’re fantastic; a 
little shining star,  
 
Go forward and just be yourself, 
just perfect as you are!!! 
 

          

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As your child has reached the end of their Early Years journey, 
we would like to give you the opportunity to retain a record of 
their wonderful achievements and learning.  
 
Your child’s tapestry learning journal will be available to 
download as a pdf document until 15th August 2021. This means 
you will be able to keep an electronic copy of your child’s journal 
and you may also then choose to print paper copies should you 
wish to do so.  
 
To enable you to do this, please follow the instructions below: 
 

1. Log in to your child’s journal as normal with username 
and password.  

2. Select pdf. 
3. Download pdf. 

 
A huge THANK YOU from us all. We have never had to rely so 
heavily on virtual engagement as we have this year. It has been 
an absolute pleasure working in partnership with you all and 
we couldn’t have done it without you all.  
 

 


